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Mr. and Mrs.  ____







March 26, 2018
Address

Northwood, NH  03261
Dear  _____,

We are pleased to inform you that _____ has been confirmed for enrollment in the Step by Step Preschool program for the ’18-‘19 school year!   She/He is scheduled to attend on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday in the morning session, which runs from 8:45-11:15.  

I have enclosed two forms for you to complete and return.  These must be returned to the our SAU office at: 23A Mountain Ave. Northwood  by MAY 11th, 2018 in order to secure your child’s spot in our preschool program for the 2018-2019 school year.  

·  Case History Form – Please complete in order to provide the staff with  

 further information about your child.  

·  Physical Form – Please have your doctor complete this form, documenting that 

 your child has had a physical within the past year (Doctor may also use their 

 own form).  A copy of immunizations must also be included.  If your child is 

 scheduled for an upcoming appointment and it will not take place before May 16, 

 you must have the doctor complete the enclosed form with last year’s physical 

 information, then provide an updated copy when your child starts school in the fall. 


You will receive a welcome packet during the summer with details regarding our annual open house and a school year calendar.    
We thank you for your interest in our preschool program. We are looking forward to seeing  _____ in the fall!  The phone number at Step by Step Preschool is 942-8101.  If you have any further questions or questions over the summer, please contact me at 942-1290 or by email at jlavallee@nhsau44.org. 
Sincerely,

Jill La Vallee
Preschool Coordinator

Step by Step Preschool

